

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child has recently completed the Lifesaving Society's **Swim to Survive® School Grant**Program. **Swim to Survive®** teaches the skills needed to survive an unexpected fall into deep water.

Ontario

The **Swim to Survive®** Program is an introduction to water safety. The program does not replace traditional swimming lessons.

Your child will have received a **Swim to Survive®** certificate. The certificate shows which skills they completed throughout the program.

- Can roll into deep water
- Can tread water for 1 minute
- Can swim metres
- Has achieved the Swim to Survive® Standard
- Has not met the Swim to Survive® Standard

The Lifesaving Society encourages all children to learn to swim beyond this minimum standard. Consider enrolling your child in swimming lessons at your local pool so that they can continue to learn how to be safe in, on, and around the water. Please look at the back of your child's certificate for information about registering for swimming lessons at your local pool.

Many pools offer financial assistance to families in need. Contact your local pool for more information.

We appreciate your participation in the **Swim to Survive® School Grant** Program! A program evaluation is available online. You can access both the Parent Survey and the Student Survey using the QR code at the bottom of the page. We look forward to receiving your feedback!

Sincerely,
Public Education Coordinator
Lifesaving Society Ontario



Reg. Charity No. 10809 7270 RR0001

400 Consumers Road Toronto, Ontario M2J 1P8 Canada